The first "Sunset Rosary” for this year will be held on
Tuesday, May 3lst, beginning at 8:00 PM in the
grotto outside the social center by the Mary statue.

The rosary, which is an incredible intercessory prayer, will be

said for the intention of the people of Ukraine. This devotion
should last for approximately one-half hour, and in the event

of rain will be moved to inside the church. Please consider
taking these few minutes out of your evening to pray with us.

This may also give you a chance to reacquaint yourself with
the devotion of saying the rosary. No reservations
needed..just your presence will be most welcomel

Please bring a lawn chair with you if you wish to sit

while the rosary is recited.




